
Year One is taking part in the Five to Twelve study 

Pupils from our school have been selected to take part in the new Five to Twelve 

study!  

Five to Twelve is a new national study involving around 8,000 children attending 
primary school in the 2020s and their families. The study will explore how children 
are getting on in a range of areas in the post-pandemic context. By following children 
and their families over time, the study aims to provide a contemporary understanding 
of how children’s environments and experiences impact on their future education and 
wellbeing outcomes. 

For the first stage of the study, the National Centre for Social Research (NatCen), 
which is delivering the study on behalf of DfE, will be sending letters to the parents or 
carers of the selected children at their home address in October 2023. The 
information posted to families will list the various ways they can get in touch with the 
study team, should they have questions about participating or opting out.  

If invited parents and carers have any questions, you can visit the study website at 
fivetotwelve.org.uk, or get in touch with the study team at 
FivetoTwelve@natcen.ac.uk or on Freephone 0800 652 4568. 
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